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You can expand the use of old Color Computer disk files, 

and keep them from becoming obsolete... 

If you're like me, I'll bet you're not using your Color Computer 
these days... or maybe just a little. But if you are like me, 
you probably have lots of old files still laying around on Color 
Computer disks. Right? 

I have some old Tax Return spreadsheets that I would like to see 
again. Do you have any old phone numbers, or an old mailing 
list? What about your old word-processor text files? Maybe some 
letters, school papers or company reports? There might even be 
some old BASIC programs that you would like to use again. 

My point is, we all have some important information on those old 
Color Computer disks. The real question is, will you ever use 
those files again? If you do nothing, then we already know the 
answer... those files are gone, obsolete and lost forever. 
However, there is something you can do to use those files again. 

We designed a program called Elite•Xfer'... it runs on any 
MS-DOS computer, and lets that computer read Color Computer 
disks. Your CoCo files can now be directly copied to MS-DOS for 
your editing and use. It's just that simple! You don't even 
need a Color Computer anymore, just your old CoCo disks. 

Here's a real value.., right now you can buy Elite.XferTM for only 
$29.95 (you'll save $39 from the regular list price of $69. Take 
advantage of this special limited time offer. This offer is 
available only from Elite Software, and YOU MUST ORDER NOW. 

Yours ruly, 

hn Waclo, 
President 

P.S. Please pick up the phone right now and call 1-800-745-8491 
and place your order today. Or use the enclosed order form with 
your check or credit card. When this offer ends, that's it! 


